
Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 

 
 

 Parent   /  Guardian   Pop   In  ! 
 

What?!  

• Our Parent Pop In meets each half term to discuss any whole school 

questions, concerns or new ideas that you may have 

• We also eat biscuits, cake and enjoy a cuppa!!!! 

Where?! 

• In our IT room/Library in school 

• Just show up at our School Office at 9.00 am ☺ 

Why?! 

• You have such an important role to play in letting us know what your 

opinions are on school life as a whole 

• We have made positive changes within the school based on these meetings 

When?    NEXT MEETING: 9.00 am on Wednesday 19th February 

 

 


